
 
The U.S. Navy has prepared a Draft Supplemental Environmental Impact 

Statement/Overseas Environmental Impact Statement (EIS/OEIS) to assess the 
potential environmental impacts associated with ongoing military readiness 
activities conducted within the Mariana Islands Training and Testing (MITT)      

EIS/OEIS Study Area. The draft supplement to the 2015 MITT Final EIS/OEIS 
supports ongoing and future activities conducted within the Study Area at sea and 

on Farallon de Medinilla (FDM). 

The Navy welcomes your review 
and comments on the Draft 
Supplemental EIS/OEIS. 

Comments may be submitted at 
the public meetings, online at 

www.MITT-EIS.com,                   
or by mail to: 

Naval Facilities Engineering  
Command Pacific 

Attention: MITT Supplemental  
EIS/OEIS Project Manager 

258 Makalapa Drive, Suite 100 
Pearl Harbor, HI 96860-3134 

Comments must be postmarked 
or received online by March 18, 
2019, Chamorro Standard Time, 

for consideration in the Final 
Supplemental EIS/OEIS. 

Public Involvement 

Arrive and submit comments anytime during 
the open house. No presentation or formal 
oral comment session will be conducted.  

GUAM  
Tuesday, Feb. 26, 2019 

University of Guam 
Jesus and Eugenia Leon Guerrero School of 
Business and Public Administration Building 

Anthony Leon Guerrero Multi-Purpose  
Room 129 and Henry Sy Atrium 

Mangilao, Guam 96923 

SAIPAN 
Wednesday, Feb. 27, 2019 

Kanoa Resort Saipan 
Seaside Hall 

Beach Road in Susupe 
Saipan, MP 96950 

The draft document is available online at www.MITT-EIS.com or at the following public 
libraries: University of Guam Robert F. Kennedy Memorial Library, Nieves M. Flores Memorial 

Library, Joeten-Kiyu Public Library, Tinian Public Library, and Rota Public Library. 

Open House Public Meetings: 5 to 8 p.m. 


